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13 June 2024 

To: Town of Robbins Board of Commissioners 

Thru: Town Clerk and Manager 

From: Ben Haddock, Chief of Police 

Re:  Monthly BOC Report 

 

 

 

During the month of May officers conducted three-hundred and twenty-six events. 

Robbins officers seized seventy-nine grams of a variety of narcotics. Officers conducted 

several community events as well as ordinance violations.  

 

I would like to highlight that some major ordinances have been addressed and are 

currently starting the procedures of getting the violations completed and areas cleaned 

up. 

 

During some extensive interviews and background checks I have made a conditional 

offer for the open position of patrol officer. I will have more to report in July. 

  

I would like to thank the Board of Commissioners for your continued support for the 

Robbins Police Department. 

 

 

 

Ben Haddock 

Police Chief                        


